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February 22, 2013

Hunn Family Trust

¢/o Mr. Lou Dodulik
Mudroch & Dodulik, S.C.
945 Elm Grove Road
Elm Grove, WI 53122

- Subject: Dry Cleaner Environmental Response Fund (DERF) Site Investigation Bids and Consultant
Selection
Speedy Lube (Former Queens Way Cleaners) site, 117 E. Capitol Drive, Milwaukee, WI
WDNR FID#241081280 BRRTS#02-41-182420

Dear Mr. Dodulik:

The Department has received three site investigation bid proposals prepared for the above-referenced site in
response to your requests for site investigation proposals. On January 10, 2013, you notified the Department of
your selection of SCS Engineers (SCS) and their proposed plan to perform site investigation activities at the site.
The hid nroposal submitted by SCS included a cost estimate shown on the Reimbursement Cost Detail Linking
Spreadsheet Form. However, the bid proposal did not include the required bid summary spreadsheets (Form
4400-233) which provide a breakdown of proposed costs. The Department cannot consider SCS’s proposal
without the detailed cost estimate. Please ask SCS to complete the form which can be found on our website at
http://dnr.wi.gov/files/PDF/forms/4400/4400-233.zip and submit the completed form to me at the letterhead

address or at nancy.ryan@wi.gov.

The Department will consider approving your consultant selection as required by DERF program requirements
once this information has been received. Please contact me at (414) 263-8533 if you have any questions about
this request.

Sincerely,

Nancy D. Ryan, Hydrogeologist
Remediation and Redevelopment

Ce: SER case file
Betty Socha, SCS Engineers — electronic copy only

\(Ijv?srggﬁg?rxgov Naturally WISCONSIN ég??"’




